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Spring Term 

Friday 3rd February 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

What an exciting week we have had! Superheroes 

are busy in Reception and Year 1, whilst Year 2 

have experienced an earthquake! Their advice is 

not to panic. The writing that has been generated 

from these topics is looking super. Please see their 

class pages on the school website for more          

information. 

 

Spring School Disco 

It is time to get on your  

dancing shoes and put the Spring Disco in your  

diary! The disco will be in the school hall on Friday 

2 4 t h  M a r c h .  T i m e s  t o  b e  

confirmed. 

PTA AGM 

PTA are holding their AGM on Thursday 2nd March  

at 7.30pm. Everyone is welcome and remember you 

are all already members! They are currently looking 

for someone to fill the position of secretary. If 

you would like to know more about the role or are 

interested in the position, please see Louise Guy. 

 

Beetle Drive 

Our Rose Queen, Erika Davenport, and her         

attendants are having a Beetle Drive on        

Wednesday 8th February at 6.00pm to raise money 

for The Christie Hospital. More details to follow 

but put the date in your  

diary and support Erika in 

her fundraising. 

 

 

 

 

Brereton Preschool Sunday Dinner 

Brereton Preschool unfortunately have had to 

postpone the Sunday dinner 

planned for Sunday 19th 

February. The new date is 

Sunday 21st May so save 

this date in  your diary and 

support our wonderful  

preschool.  

 

Key Dates 

Thurs 2nd March - PTA AGM Bears Head 7.30pm 

Friday 24th March - Spring Disco 

 
 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before and 

after school care. Just call in to the school office for 

more details.  

 

 

 
 

This week I would like to celebrate the wonderful 

writing that our pupils are producing.  

 

They are including such rich vocabulary and are 

really starting to appreciate the need to craft 

their ideas carefully into sentences and            

paragraphs. 

 

We have also had a focus on our handwriting     

recently and several pupils have made massive 

progress.  

 

Well done! 


